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Parents Samba Band
We have an exciting opportunity to start a parents Samba Band! The group will start on Wednesday 17th January, 9-9.30am. If you are interested in joining, please see Becky at Reception.


	





Reception Applications
The deadline for Reception applications is January 15th. If you have not made an application by this date you may not be offered your choice of primary school. 




	Year 4 have been been learning GPaS through singing and drama this week. George from ‘Anchor Creative Education’ makes our learning fun and memorable- you can see this from our faces! 😀 Sing along at home by typing ‘Anchor Education’ into youtube.
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School Uniform
School uniform must be worn every day. Uniform consists of a green polo shirt, school sweatshirt and black school trousers or skirt. Leggings and jogging pants are not acceptable uniform. 
On Friday 19th January the Children’s Health and Monitoring Programme (CHAMP) will be in school to weigh and measure all children from Reception to Year 6. Parents will receive a letter explaining how to access their results shortly afterwards. 

	Class
	Feeling of the week
	Star pupil

	1 Lowry
	Jayda
	Abdulhrman

	1 Pank
	Emmeline
	Obed

	1 Turing
	Shanice
	Sanan

	2 Lowry
	Mariam
	Ahmed Q

	2 Pank
	Nathaniel
	Maryam

	2 Turing
	Ahmad
	Dua

	3 Lowry
	Salma
	David

	3 Pank
	Dionne
	Lewis

	3 Turing
	Kyra
	David

	4 Lowry
	Kiya
	Mustafa

	4 Pank
	Alex
	Sahar

	4 Turing
	Abdullah
	Jessica

	4 Perry
	Numair
	Amyah

	5 Lowry
	Laiba
	Muhammad S

	5 Pank
	Keziah
	Iqra

	5 Turing
	Abdullah
	Tyrell

	6 Lowry
	Marta
	Sahil

	6 Pank
	Paul
	Constantin

	6 Turing
	Byron
	Aziza

	[image: ]Miss Wilkinson
	Kristian
	Allanah


[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ][image: ]American Day Lunch
On Thursday, Meinir will be offering a special themed lunch in the dining hall. 
Burgers or Pizza with wedges
Cookies or fruit muffin


If your child normally has a packed lunch but would like a school meal this day, please pay £2.20 to the office.
Family Phonics Course
Manchester Adult Education are offering a free course for parents and carers to help understand how phonics are taught in school. The course runs every Thursday, 9am-11am for the next 10 weeks. Please see Becky at Reception if you would like to attend.
Nursery Applications
We are currently taking applications for our September 2018 nursery intake. If your child is 3 on or before the 31st August 2018 and you would like them to attend Rushbrook Academy Nursery, please call to the office for an application form.
Well done to all the children who were presented with ‘Feeling of the week’ and ‘Star Pupil’ awards this week.
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